AQUARION
Water Company

Stewards of the Environment ™

Water Supply Update

Serving the Communities of Hampton, North Hampton, & Rye
Weather Trends/Outlook

Drought conditions continue to persist on the seacoast, but moderated as more average rainfall
occurred in October. Monthly precipitation was 5.2 inches; compared to the average of 5.4 inches.
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Current Water Use Restrictions

The U.S. Drought Monitor (https://droughtmonitor.unl.edu) currently shows Moderate to Severe

Drought conditions on the New Hampshire seacoast. However, supplies are adequate to meet
demand and there are no restrictions are currently in place.

Carl McMorran, Operations Manager ® cmcmorran@aquarionwater.com

Map released: Thurs. October 29, 2020
Data valid: October 27, 2020 at 8 a.m. EDT

Intensity:
None
DO (Abnormally Dry)
D1 (Moderate Drought)
D2 (Severe Drought)
Il D3 (Extreme Drought)
Il D4 (Exceptional Drought)
B No Data

Author(s):
David Miskus, NOAA/NWS/NCEP/CPC

The Drought Monitor focuses on broad-scale
conditions. Local conditions may vary. See
accompanying text summary for forecast statements.

7 Scott Road, Hampton, NH 03842 e 603.926.3319 ext. 116


https://droughtmonitor.unl.edu/

